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and Public Health will probably starting administering it after the first of the year. This is a 2 dose series for 50 and older. It is a series of 2 shots to be given 6 months apart and definitely more effective than the earlier Shingles vaccine.
Partnership for Success (PFS):
Jodie is working on responsible server training. It will be done on line. They have purchased computers and just trying to get this going. The training will probably be set up in our office and everyone come here, just not sure yet.
Jodi was at the Rolla school yesterday and trying to connect with youth there. She also paid her membership for Kiwanis, so will be attending those meetings.
PFS surveys are now available to share with the schools and just trying to figure out what the best way is to do this.
The coaching for success training is completed. The next in person training is January 10-11. The 11th is prevention day and there will be some activity done in Bismarck. 
Jodi is also checking in to doing advertising over Pandora. 
There is law enforcement training coming up and need to recruit someone. This is for sobriety checks and saturation patrol
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting is December 12, 2017

Judy Martinson
Secretary
